
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Monica Saunders, John Stackpoole, Iain Sharp, Iain Crabtree, Eve Donoghue, Fr John Lane, Margaret Farrell, Anthony Landy, Mary Sizer, Patrick Murphy, Albert Young, Jeffrey Langridge, Mary McDonald, Ellen Holden, Rita O’Sullivan, Michael Nash, William O’Brien and Maura Kane. 
Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:
John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Isla Caton, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu,
 Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan, Margaret Harvey, 
Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, Patricia Medlin, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott,
 Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power,
 Anna Maria Sposito, Chris Surtees, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, 

Betty Walsh, Trudy Wijeyeratnam and Nan Yan Wu.
Parish Advent Reconciliation Service will take place this Tuesday 11th December at 7.30pm in the Church. All are welcome, a great preparation for the Christmas Season.

Parish Finance
A summary of the Parish Accounts for the year end April 2018 is available on the parish website stewards-romford.org.uk and a copy is posted on the noticeboard in the church porch. If you have any queries or comments, please address them, in writing, to the Parish Finance Committee by 1st January via the parish office or by email to romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org   The balance of the Parish accounts as at: 


05/04/18
05/04/17

Current account:
(6,753.90)
21,334.05

NO2 Account (Gift Aid) 
21,509.04
4,388.30 

Investments
42,821.75
42,821.75

Total Current assets
57,576.89
68,544.10

The Parish Building Fund (for larger maintenance and building projects) year end April 2018 raised £11,218. By way of some explanatory notes on the Summary of Expenditure:

Quota and Levy: The Quota is a monthly outgoing paid by every parish to support the running of the Diocese and is based on a percentage of the offertory income. 

Staffing includes: Parish Priest allowance, Car allowance, Medical Insurance, Supply Priests, Housekeeping expenses staff wages and pensions.

Liturgical includes: Altar Breads and Wine, Hymn Books, Mass Books, Flowers & Palms, Repository, Newspapers& Books, Candles, Sacramental Programmes.

Utilities includes: Gas & Electric for the Presbytery, Parish Hall and Community Centre and Church. Council tax, Water rates and Insurance. 

Building includes: General day to day Cleaning, Repairs & Maintenance to Parish Buildings. 

Office includes: Printing and stationery, Postage, Telephone and Internet. Photocopier rental contracts and computer costs. 

Other Expenditure includes: Diocesan 2nd Collections, Christmas & Easter Collections

National Youth Sunday The Diocesan 2nd collection raised was £559.22. Bless you for your generosity.
Sacrament of Confirmation for those young people who have applied for the Confirmation Programme, Fr Tom will see you this Sunday evening between 6 and 8pm. Please wait in the Church. 

Altar Servers Please sign up at the back of the Church for Serving over the Christmas period. Thank you.

November Dead Lists This year we had 89 Prayer Lists with 25 Mass Intentions. 1,180 individuals were named and 102 family/Holy Souls names were prayed for.

Eucharistic Ministers and Readers Please sign up at the back of the church for Christmas Masses. Thank you.

PETALS please pick up your rota from the post rack in the church porch.

Christmas Decorations PETALS need some special greenery for the church decorations this Christmas! If you have a garden with “silver plants” eg Sinechio, Blue fir, Petit Sporam, please can we have some for Christmas Eve? We need plenty, enough for 20 arrangements, so if you can supply just a little, that would be great! You can leave your donation on the lawn in front of the church on the 24th December. If you need help cutting the foliage or bringing it to church, PLEASE phone 01708 700585 or 01708 740999 and we will be happy to help you. We thank everyone for their kind comments about our arrangements in the past and we want to make this year just as good but we really need your help with the foliage.  Thank you. 
Parish Shop Could all Parish Shop volunteers please collect their rotas from the Church Porch, Thank you. We have a wide range of Christmas cards, Calendars, Decorations and Candles. Please support our Parish Shop. You can find us in the Community Centre open after all Masses. 

St Peter’s School Advent Carol Service takes place in the School on Monday 17th December at 7.00pm. There will be a retiring collection for the Bethlehem Rehabilitation Hospital for children.

Christmas Tree Decorations We will decorate our tree on Wednesday 19th December at 4.00pm after school.  ALL children are encouraged to make a decoration with your name and the name of someone you want to remember especially at Christmas time. 

Eileen Heneghan RIP Eileen passed away peacefully in her sleep on 22nd November aged 88years. Her body will be received into St Mary’s Hornchurch on Monday 10th December at 5pm with Mass at 10am on Tuesday 11th December.

Brentwood Catholic Youth Service (BCYS) Events for 2019 – See notice board or visit www.bcys.net   or follow them on facebook, Twitter and Instagram @brentwoodcys

Letter to Young People Please look to the notice board or pick up copies available at the back of the church.

Brentwood News Last printed copy, freely available at the back of the church.

Bible Alive £2.50 and Advent Walk with Me £1 are available at the back of the church. 

Diocesan Diary 2019 is available at the back of the church priced £2.75. 

Bingo Our Christmas Bingo Evening will take place in the Community Centre from 7.30pm on Thursday 13th December. All parishioners are warmly invited to come along.

Knights of St Columba ‘Peace and Joy at Christmas’ Posters are available at the back of the church. Please take one and display in your home.

This Week’s Mass Intentions
Saturday 8th      


6.30pm 
Andrew Grimes RIP (Sherman)     

Sunday 9th          
       
9.30am
Gregory Hale RIP (Sizer)     



11.30am
The People of the Parish 

Monday 10th                       
12noon
Holy Souls Box (Holy Souls Box)   

Tuesday 11th        
 
12noon 
Private Intention (Dec’d Clergy Assoc)    
Wednesday 12th 


12.15pm
Leonard Noble RIP (Noble)                
Thursday 13th    
       
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 

Friday 14th         


12noon      
Gjela Filipi RIP (Xhevahir)    

Saturday 15th      


6.30pm 
The People of the Parish      

Sunday 16th          
       
9.30am
Ints of Eleanor piper (Friends)      



11.30am
November Dead List (Herbert)  
    Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Sun 9th 
Confirmation Interviews
6-8pm
Priest’s House

Mon 10th     
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

School Application
5.00pm
Priest’s House


Tues 11th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Parish Reconciliation Service
7.30pm
Church

Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 12th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Junior Nativity
2.00pm
St Peter’s School


Guides
7pm-8.30pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 13th   
Pre-School Nativity
11.00am
Parish Hall

Fri 14th         
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Scans/ Tests
10am-3pm
London
Sun 16th       
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Community Centre


Baptism
1.00pm
Church

Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall
 
Travelling Chalice
Please return the Chalice BEFORE   the next person is scheduled to collect it

                                      8th /9th Dec
     Anita Harris                  9.30am


                                      15th /16th Dec                 Christiana                     9.30am

                                                      22nd /23rd Dec
   Raquel Asante              9.30am 

Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend 2nd December
 Envelopes: £398.52     Cash: £491.18     
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

   Parish Priest: Father Tom Jordan 

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Website www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
   St. Peter’s Primary School         01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                              Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Second Sunday of Advent (C) 
9th December 2018 
Vision Document: Shaping Our Future was published last weekend. Bishop Alan has recorded a video message to all parishioners that can be viewed on the Diocese’s website http://www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/ by clicking on the News button. Please take time to watch and listen to this message in the coming days. In the News section you will also find a link to the Vision Document: Shaping Our Future.  The Vision Document: Shaping Our Future is designed as an online resource in line with our early commitment to making better use of technology and it has links through to other websites and documents. Viewing the document on line enables it to be read in large print and some people have access to read aloud functions. Wherever possible we would urge you to read the document online but hard copies of the booklets are available in the Church Porch for those who cannot access the online version. We pray for the future of our parish as we move forward and form new partnerships with our neighbouring parishes in Collier Row, Gidea Park and Harold Hill.

